
 
 

The safety and security of Tedder Elementary School 
students, staff and school remain the highest priorities for 
Broward County Public Schools. We encourage everyone to 
‘See something, say something’ because the safety of our 
schools is the collective responsibility of the entire 
community. 
To ensure the safety of the students and staff of Tedder 
Elementary School, the school has implemented procedures 
and techniques involving students, teachers, and 
administration. 
Parents and students can report tips in a number of ways: 
1. Call (754) 321-0911 
2. Text SBBC with a tip to 274637 (CRIMES) 
3. Email a concern to school911@browardschools.com 
4. Submit an electronic tip 
at BrowardSchools.com/Anonymous-Tips 
5. SaferWatch mobile app at SaferWatchApp.com/Broward 
6. FortifyFL mobile app at GetFortifyFL 

mailto:school911@browardschools.com
https://www.browardschools.com/Anonymous-Tips
https://www.saferwatchapp.com/broward/
https://www.getfortifyfl.com/


 
BCPS has English, Spanish, Portuguese and Creole letters 
about reporting suspicious activities through anonymous tip 
line for reporting potential school threats or other school-
related safety and security concerns. 
 
 

https://www.deerfieldbeachhigh.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Letter-to-parents-Mobile-Safety-Apps-October-2018.pdf
https://www.deerfieldbeachhigh.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Letter-from-Superintendent-regarding-Mobile-Safety-Apps-October-2018_SP.pdf
https://www.deerfieldbeachhigh.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Letter-from-Superintendent-regarding-Mobile-Safety-Apps-October-2018_PT.pdf
https://www.deerfieldbeachhigh.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Letter-from-Superintendent-regarding-Mobile-Safety-Apps-October-2018_HC.pdf

